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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Im deeply disheartened by the
republicans redrawing 
congressional districts to cheat
constituents out of fair and
honest representation within
their home districts. If you have
to redraw districts to remain in
power, then lets call it what it
is, cheating, plain and simple.
If you cant win on the merits of
your ideals and representation,
then your ideas are utterly awful
and useless. This nonsense should
be illegal.  I hope other
Democratic states counter ours by
gerrymandering their districts
and this is all for not, and all
the republican  politicians in
charge of this gerrymandering are
remembered for their ill wills
towards the general population
and run out of office for good.
Enough is enough




